
           Year 3 Newsletter – Autumn Term 2 

 

RE  
Promises is the theme for this half 
term. The children will look at what it 
means to be part of the Christian 
family. Baptism is the first sacrament 
that we receive as Christians and they 
will look at the signs and symbols of 
Baptism and also the promises made 
on their behalf by our parents and 
Godparents. 
 

Topic 
The visit to the Life Education 
Caravan started our 
Scrumdiddlyumptious topic, which is 
all about Healthy Eating.  The children 
will be learning about a balanced diet. 
They will have a fruit tasting session, 
which will lead to acquiring peeling, 
cutting and chopping skills when 
designing and making smoothies.  In 
Geography, we will study countries 
and cities, rivers and seas and 
mountains and hills. 

Maths 
This half term the children will be 
adding and subtracting money and 
finding change. We will also be 
investigating fractions. 
 We will also strategies for mental 
addition and subtraction. 
The children will also be developing 
their skills of logic and reasoning. 
 
 

English 
Writing – the children will be using 
expanded noun phrases to describe a 
character and looking at regular/ 
irregular past tense verbs. 
Reading – the children will be 
improving their reading fluency and 
using punctuation when reading out 
loud. They will look at characters from 
texts and use evidence from the text to 
back up their ideas. 

General reminders 
PE – Monday and Tuesday.  
TTRS – 30-40 minutes per week. 
Reading books – to be brought in daily 
Uniform – please label all items of 
clothing, 
 
 


